





























DON'T FORGET! The Principal Selection
Process Information Meeting is TOMORROW!

Ms. Robertson is retiring at the end of the year and AISD has a very quick timeline to find her replacement.
They need ALL of our input to help find the best match for the children, teachers, staff, and parents in our
wonderful school community.

Please plan on attending the

Principal Profile Meeting on April 5, 6:00-7:30

In the Travis Heights Elementary School Cafeteria
All parents, caregivers, and community members are encouraged to attend!
Childcare and translation services will be provided!

At this meeting we will develop our Principal Profile to inform the district during the hiring process. Please
come and share your thoughts about what is important in our next great THES Principal!
If you are unable to attend the meeting in person, you may submit your input to our Associate Superintendent,
Sandra Creswell, at sandra.creswell@austinisd.org. Check our Website on Friday, April 6th for information on
applying to participate on the Principal Selection Committee (2 teachers/staff and 2 parents will be selected by
the Thunderboard)
























